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The MEC for Limpopo Provincial Treasury Mr. David Masondo will host the Provincial 

Sector Charter Summit on the 14Th October 2011 at 08h00, The Ranch Hotel, Polokwane.  

The Provincial Financial Sector Charter Summit will assess progress made in the 

implementation of the Financial Sector Charter. Chief Executive Officers (CEO's) of all major 

Banks in the country will make presentations on behalf of their Banks. 

The presentations will focus on the following five key areas: 

 Corporate Social Investment  

 Extension of Banking network to poor areas   

 Infrastructure funding     

 Skills development and        

 Support for SMMEs and Cooperatives 

The Civil Society structures such as COSATU and the South African Council of Churches 

(SACC) will be accorded an opportunity to speak as well. 

  

This is a very important event since the adoption of The Financial Sector Charter at Provincial 

level at NEDLEC more than ten (10) years ago. This initiative by the MEC for Limpopo 

Provincial Treasury will be addressed by The Premier, Mr. Cassel Mathale. All MEC's, Mayors 

and Senior Government officials in the Province will attend. The Business Sector and the 

SMME’s will attend as well. 

 

Please note: We are available for preview interview(s) at your own convenience.  

Enquiries: Sydwell Sibanda 

Cell: 083 384 3385 

E-mail: sibandatjs@treasury.limpopo.gov.za 


